

Counseling & Stress Management P.C.

Dear David,

I'm writing you this letter to let you know how much your recent marketing workshop meant to me. I have owned and operated my own counseling service for 30 years and have been to various marketing workshops over the years. At one time, I hired a business coach who met with me for a few months to help me improve my marketing, but on none of these occasions have I learned as much practical information that really "clicked with me" and gave me as clear a sense of direction as what I received from you yesterday, at the conference. Your presentation was easy for me to follow and most importantly, easy to apply to my own situation. When I left the training yesterday, I had a clear vision of the specific changes I needed to make and a very clear picture of the direction I needed to go to succeed in my marketing goals.

Secondly, I want to express my appreciation to you for the way you humbly and transparently gave of yourself to us. We weren't a big group or a prestigious conference and yet you gave us your very best and your passion impacted each of us. You clearly care about people and love what you do. Thank you for making an impact on my life and my future career.

Sincerely,

James W. Ramsey M.A., M. Div. Director, Aletheia Counseling Service

Pastor, Calvary Community Church